ONE HUNDRED SIXTH LEGISLATURE - SECOND SESSION - 2020
COMMITTEE STATEMENT

LB580
Hearing Date: Thursday February 28, 2019
Committee On:  Natural Resources
Introducer: Hilkemann
One Liner: Change provisions relating to landfill disposal fees and rebates under the Integrated Solid Waste
Management Act

Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:

Indefinitely postponed
Vote Results:

Aye: 8 Senators Albrecht, Bostelman, Gragert, Geist, Halloran, Hughes, Moser,

Quick

Nay:

Absent:

Present Not Voting:

Oral Testimony:

Proponents: Representing:
Senator Robert Hilkemann Introducer
Opponents: Representing:
Neutral: Representing:
Meagan Deichert Keep Nebraska Beautiful

Summary of purpose and/or changes:

LB 580 would amend section 13-2042 and 13.2042.01 to increase the per ton dumping fee paid to the Department of
Environment and Energy by landfill operators under the Nebraska Integrated Solid Waste Management Act from $1.25 to
$2.00. The $0.75 differential would be rebated back to the originating landfill entity and used specifically for residential
household hazardous waste facilities and/or household hazardous waste collection events. This rebate would replace the
current Waste Reduction and Recycling Grant funds that have been used to fund the state's household hazardous waste
facilities and collection events.

Dan Hughes, Chairperson
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